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PRESS RELEASE -

2015-16 ASPHALT OVERLAY ON VARIOUS ROADS IN NIPOMO,
CONTRACT NO. 300550 — October 13, 2015 - The County of San Luis Obispo
Department of Public Works will begin construction of an asphalt pavement overlay on
various roads in Nipormo. Work is scheduled to start on Monday, Gctober 19, 2015 and

continue through the middle of January 2016, weather permitting.

The limits of work include:
Site 1: Thompson Avenue — Chestnut Street to Knotts Street
Site 2: Tejas Place — Osage Street to Tefft Street
Site 3: Mesa Road — Charro Way to Tefft Street
Site 4: Orchard Avenue — Tefft Street to Story Street
Site 5: Division Street — Orchard Avenue to South Frontage Road

The project includes removing and replacing existing curb ramps, installing a bus pad on
Thompson at Branch Street, widening Orchard Avenue to provide a continuous center

turn lane, new bike lane striping and upgrading traffic signal detection.

Two lanes will be maintained during the majority of the construction with limited
exceptions during the paving operation. Delays should be expected and motorists are

advised to adjust their travel plans. Hours of work will be from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

The work has been identified in the County’s Pavement Management Plan to maintain
the pavement structural section, avoid costly repairs in the future and to provide for a
smooth, safe road. The project is part of an $11 million pavement rehabilitation program

being undertaken by the County.
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